
From: Gaetano Franco <gaetano.franco@castlepointinvestments.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 12:00 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: 'Tom Davies (tdavies@tldspc.ca)' <tdavies@tldspc.ca>; ''MAURICE STEVENS'
(mstevens90@hotmail.com)' <mstevens90@hotmail.com>
Subject: [External] Notice of Public Hearing Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.20.001

Good Afternoon,

Our office has received the attached notice of public hearing for the above noted matter.

The subject property is located within the Woodbridge Expansion Area Landowners Group, as  such,
any approvals should include a condition of approval requiring the applicant to obtain clearance
letter from the Woodbridge Expansion Area Landowners Group Trustee such the landowners group
financial requirements can be satisfied.

Please continue to notify our office of any information and approvals related to this file.

Thank-you
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